
 
 
 
 
 
Date: March 28th, 2022  
 
  

Class II permissive change request letter 
 
Manufacturer: Oura Health Oy  
Model: LE1   
FCC ID: 2AD7V-OURA2101 
 
 
We, Oura Health Oy, pursuant FCC §2.1043, hereby request the evaluation of a Class II permissive change 
as described below for the LE1 product.  
 
The changes made to the currently certified model are gold decorations added to ring cover as well as a new 
model name associated and do not degrade the characteristics currently reported and accepted 
 
No changes to transmit power output, modulation or frequency have been made. 
 
The main changes introduced in the device: 
 

• Gold decorations added to ring cover 
• A new identification of the product LE1 was added 

 
 
Therefore, the LE1 model can considered to be electrically identical to the corresponding already assessed 
Gen3 product. 
 
New user manuals for these models have been developed to describe the product, following the general 
format of the certified models. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
 
By: Jyri Suokas    
Title: Senior Quality Specialist        
Company: Oura Health Oy. 
Telephone: +358 407321397 
e-mail: jyri.suokas@ouraring.com 
 
 


